
 

 

 



 

 

GENERAL MEETINGS 
 

Venue: San Souci Literary institute 
Address:107 Ramsgate Road, Ramsgate 
              (cnr Campbell Street) 

Time:8:00pm Wednesday Nights 

MEETING DATES 2013  

 

 
This newsletter is produced by a sub-committee of the above club and all articles are 
protected by copyright laws and must not be printed without the written permis-
sion of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club Inc. and the writer of such article. The above 
club hereby thanks and acknowledges the use of any articles etc. 
 
If any members have a vehicle or spare parts for sale, an interesting story about his or 
her car, weather it is about a rebuild or repair, or of your trips away on holidays, 
please do not hesitate to contact the editor and it will be greatly received. 
 
The opinions expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily of the Editor. Where pos-
sible articles contributed by members are verified, however the Leyland P76 Classic 
Car Club Inc. accepts no responsibility of the accuracy of the information. 

 
Leyland p76 Classic Car club Inc. 
C/o 9 Apsley Place 
Taren Point NSW 2229 
Phone (02) 9522 6529 
Email:    force7v@hotmail.com 

Notice of Copyright:- Copyright in all articles published in this magazine is vested in the respective authors of 
those articles. No part of the magazine may be reproduced in any form or by any means whatsoever without per-
mission in writing from the respective authors. Initial enquiries should be directed to the Editor. 

PLEASE NOTE 
If you are able to write up an article for our newsletter, it will be much appreciated.  
If you wish to sell a car please send in your add.  There is no cost, it is free.  It must 
be received by the 1st of the month to be in the next newsletter, however to ensure 
that your write up or add is included in the newsletter, please observe the following: 
 
Email it to force7v@hotmail.com 
Post it to: c/o 9 Apsley Place Taren Point NSW  2229 
follow up with a phone call to 9522 6529 to ensure it has been received. 
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  I hope that all of our members and their families had a great Easter.  The weather 
was terrific and I trust you all had a good holiday. 
 
Our next major outing is the 40th Anniversary of the Leyland P76 in the ACT which 
should be a fantastic event.  I have been told that the registrations have been very 
high.  There is a large group of West Australians, New Zealanders and a couple of 
Tasmanians booked in. 
 
Long time member Ron Frith  has donated a bundle of second hard spare parts to 
the Club – many thanks to Ron. 
 
The Railway Heritage Show & Shine was held  recently and was another successful 
day.  The number of entrants are increasing every year. 
 
At our last Club General Meeting night we organised a surprise birthday party P76 
cake for Peter O'Brien – he really was shocked and it went off well. 
 
That's all for now, see you all at our next meeting.  
 
                                                                                          Joe Green             

Ron Frith for donating a heap of second hand spare parts to the Club. 
Kevin Ward and Troy for picking up parts from Ron. 

 

Your car club annual fees are due on 30 June 2013.  the cost has not in-
creased for many years so it would be appreciated if you could pay 
promptly. 



 

 

 

Another great weekend with the Mixed Car Show & Shine.  We arrived at the 
venue at about 10am and it was very hard to obtain a good parking spot.  This 
event is becoming more popular year by year and could outgrow the space that is 
provided. 
 
The Heritage Society provided free train rides to Moss Vale and back and also do-
nated trophies for the Show & Shine.  Activities included a fete at the church hall 
that is nearby which has so many art and craft stalls, bric a brac, books, fruit and 
vegetables and the great Robertson potatoes (we bought a bag), and many trade 
stalls. 
 
The cars on display ranged from very early 1902 models to the classics of today.  
Ray Selby was there as usual with his great Morris Minor panel van; it looked ter-
rific.  The Police Department had a great display of new and old police pursuit ve-
hicles and equipment, including radar devices and a great Charger and a Falcon.  
We chatted to some the police officers and they were most interested 
in the cars on display. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You would not believe that during the course of the day I met up with a guy I 
thought I knew.  We got chatting and discovered that we went to school together 
at Kogarah High School many years ago.  It was great to reminisce about old 
times. 
 
After a great day we headed off home at about 4pm. 
                      Joe Green 



 

 



 

 

Surprise for Peter at the last 
club meeting night 

The Cake was Anything But Average very 
nice made  by Julie Robson. 

P76 CAKE 



 

 

Second Hand Spares For Sale 
Large assortment there will be a more 
detailed list in coming magazine. 
Such as :V8 Engines  
             Power Steering Racks 
             Targa Mags 
             Windscreen Moulds 
              4 & 3 Speed Gearbox 
Any Enquires Phone  
Troy   0409 988 757  

 
This is a fuel Tank repair kit from the guys from PRO STICH at  

Carlton  
advertised for trimming on the back page.... They are usually in 

stock & can always be posted to you .Its a good idea to check your 
condition of your tank as it may be in need of restoration . 

Bargain $1500.00 6cylinder Deluxe 
Contact Darren  0400 697 566 



 

 

   
 
REGISTRATION FORM FOR THE 40TH ANNIVERSARY  
OF THE LEYLAND P76 – 29/30 JUNE 2013 
 
 
By registering for the event, you are entitled to: 
 
 
• Participate in the 1973 Press release test drive recreation 
• Attend the Formal Dinner at Rydges Lakeside Canberra 
• Receive a copy of the event book (not for sale – only for                         registered attendees) 
• Enter your car in the 40th Anniversary Concours 
• Receive a Certificate of Attendance at the 40th Anniversary 
Eligible for accommodation discount at Rydges Lakeside or                          Gold Creek Tourist Resort 
 
Registration is $120 per person. There are no discounts for children. 
 
You must book and pay for your own accommodation. 
 
You may pay by direct debit, cheque or money order. 
 
You must use your name on the direct deposit so that payments can be reconciled with registrations. 
 
Payment in full required at time of registration. Multiple attendees can register on the same form. 
 
Registration for this event closes on May 1st 2013 – no late registrations will be considered. 
 
Email this form – with your details filled in – to: brycef@iinet.net.au 
 
Direct Debit Payments must be made to: 
 
             Bank:  St George 
         Account name:  Canberra and District Leyland P76 Owners Club 
   BSB: 112-908 
  Account No:  428113760 
 

 
 
Cheques or money orders must be made out to Leyland P76 Owners Club NSW and posted along with 
your registration form to: 
 
Leyland P76 Owners Club NSW 
P.O. Box 1110 
Baulkham Hills NSW 1755 

Name of account   

Amount of payment   

Date payment made   



 

 

Event Attendee Registration details 
 

 
 
Number of attendees:  Total ($120 x Attendees) $  
 

 
 
If you are bringing a car please advise the following (one car per attendee): 
 

 
 
Will your car be entered in a competition class at the Concours? Yes/No 
 
Please assist the organising committee by answering the following questions: 
 
1. Where are you staying in Canberra? Lakeside/Gold Creek/Carotel/Other 

2. What type of event merchandise would you purchase? 

3. How did you hear of this event? 

4. Are you a P76 Club member (if yes, of which club)? 

5. Are you likely to stay in Canberra before or after the event as a tourist? 

Name:   

Address:   

Phone number:   

Mobile Phone number:   

Email Address:   

Name 1:   

Name 2:   

Name 3:   

Name 4:   

Registration:   

Model:   

Engine:   

Colour:   



 

 

CHECK THIS OUT 
40th Anniversary of the Leyland P76 will be 

held in Canberra in June 2013.  

Note you need to book now before 
the 15th May website below 

  

 
 
 
 
May 19th                   CMC Heritage Day  
 
 

                                                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

August 18th            Shannon's Eastern Creek 
 
 
 
August 25th           British Display Day Kings 
School 
 
 
 

 
September 29th          BMC Heritage Group Annual Reunion  

http://leylandp76turns40.blogspot.com.au/2013/02/registration-now-open.html 



 

 

Minutes of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club held at the Sans Souci Literary 
Institute on Wednesday 20th March 2013 

 
 
Joe Green opened the meeting at 8.05 pm. Members in attendance as per the attendance book. 
 
Apologies – Angelos Frangopolous, Ron Frith, Valda Chappell 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted. 
Moved – Peter O’Brien  Seconded – Tony de Luca 
 
Business arising from the minutes;    Nil 
 
Treasurers Report; 
Income 
Spare Parts $100 
Total  $100 
 
Outgoings 
Officeworks $ 38.80 
Total  $ 38.30 
 
Bank Statement No 227  Dated $28/02/2013 Balance - $1919.42 
 
Moved – Bev Lyons Seconded – Allan Symonds 
 
Correspondence In: 
Leaflet on the Southern Highlands as a visitation 
Narrandera Shire Council re Tourism 
NRMA re IAG Research Centre 
Chrysler Restorers Club re swal meet in July 2013 
Chevrolet Club re upcoming swap meet 
 
Correspondence Out:   Nil 
 
Acceptance of correspondence. 
Moved – Troy Green Seconded – Richard Green 
 
General Business: 
Tony de Luca gave a report on; 
CMC’s 50th Annerversary Cocktail Party 
Proposed ACMC Dinner later in the year 
40th Annerversary P76 event in Canberra 
 
The meeting concluded at 8.30 pm followed by supper. 



 

       15TH May                                  Club room Meeting                       Be There 

If you would like the magazine emailed to 
You in full colour  instead of snail mail 
Please email me at :  force7v@hotmail.com 

TAILPIECE 

INTERESTING   
STUFF 

That Daffy Duck the cartoon  
character celebrated his 76th birth-

day on 
15 April 2013  


